Laura Guy

From: Christopher Lockhart-Mummery QC

Sent: 22 May 2022 10:36

To: Laura Guy
Cc: 'Frank O'Shea'

Subject: [External] RE: Hunsdon Area NP

Thank you both for your responses to my Note.

I have decided that the statutory conditions for the holding of a hearing are not met, and so the examination will proceed and conclude on the basis of the documents only.

I look forward to your views—hopefully joint—on the matter of the referendum area.

Subject to that, I shall be in a position to issue a draft report for fact-checking purposes very soon.

Regards

Christopher LM

From: Laura Guy

Sent: 19 May 2022 19:08

To: Christopher Lockhart-Mummery QC

Cc: 'Frank O'Shea'

Subject: FW: Hunsdon Area NP

Dear Christopher,

Please find East Herts Council's response to your information note attached.

With regards to the referendum area question, we will liaise and get back to you as soon as possible on that issue.

Kind regards

Laura

Laura Guy

Principal Planning Officer East Herts District Council





